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Z IBAR MARITIME AUTHORITY

Circular No. FSI 07/2025 August 27, 2025

TO : All Ship Owners/Operators, Port State Control Officers, Ship
Managers, ship operators, Masters, Recognised organisations, Legal
Representatives of Tanzania Zanzibar Registered vessels, etc

RE: SUSPENSION NOTICE FOR NEW SHIPS REGISTRATION

This letter serves to inform you that:

The Tanzania Zanzibar International Register of Shipping (TZIRS) is here by
informing all concerned parties that, due to the unsatisfactory status of
Tanzania flag as reported by USCG, Paris MoU, Tokyo MoU, the Administration has
prepared special arrangements for critical reviewing of the existing vessels in order to
clean Tanzania flag from the existing situation of being black listed of high
risk under Paris MoU and Tokyo ttloU.

Therefore, for the time being the Administration has suspended new
registration of vessels effectivelly from the date of this letter. However, the
Administration will resume immidiately after the completion of the said
review and will be annouced by official notice

we are verry sorry for qny inconvinience caused during this period.

Should you have any comment please contact to:

Director and the Registrar of ships
Zanzibar Ma riti me Authority
P.O.BOX 401
Tel: +255675368166
Email : dqzma@zma.go,tz
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For: DIRECTOR GENERAL


